
Chairs’ announcements 

 

Board Membership 

The chairs of the Wiltshire Health and Wellbeing Board have agreed that it would be 

appropriate for Wiltshire Health and Care to be represented on the Health and 

Wellbeing Board at Chair/ Managing Director level in common with the other main 

NHS providers to Wiltshire’s population. Accordingly, Stephen Ladyman, Chair of 

Wiltshire Health and Care will be attending today’s meeting. Formally, this is under 

observer status until the Board membership can be changed at the next annual 

council meeting in May 2021.  

 

Adult Social Care Reform 

As the Cavendish review on the future of Adult Social Care nears completion, the 

board may like to be aware of the principles for social care reform agreed and put 

forward by a wide range of representative organisations including the LGA, ADASS, 

NHS Providers and Commissioners.  

https://local.gov.uk/adult-social-care-seven-principles-reform 
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